
  

 

15 January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing with an important update regarding Sir Jonathan North Girls’ College. Following over 5 wonderful and 
fulfilling years leading the college, its staff and students, I will be retiring at the end of the academic year and 
therefore, leaving my post as Principal of the college in July. 
 
I have thoroughly enjoyed my time working with the whole college community and have many happy memories to 
take away; from individual student achievements to wider college awards and from vibrant culture day celebrations 
to the buzz of GCSE results days. 
 
I am proud of all that Sir Jonathan North Girls’ College has achieved and that I leave with the college positioned in 
the top ten of all Leicester city schools, based on academic performance. My successor will certainly be very 
fortunate to lead forward a wonderful cohort of students and dedicated staff. 
 
Lionheart Educational Trust is now recruiting a new Associate Principal, who will be in post by the new academic 
year, enabling continuous college leadership. 
 
With interviews expected to take place in the coming weeks, I will write to you again before February half-term with 
an update on the appointment. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Rose Angus 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


